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President’s Message 

Our meeting in July was 
a fly-in / drive-in meet at 

the Plainwell Airport for a 

potluck.  This was a joint 
Plainwell Pilots Associa-

tion / Aviatrix / Chapter 
221 meeting.  (Note: 

many of the PPA and Aviatrix members 
are also Chapter 221 members)  Andy 

Millin volunteered to barbecue brats and 

Tim Popp prepared sweet corn.  There 
were several members that took the op-

portunity to fly in and we spent the 
evening talking about aviation. The food 

and company was great!  I counted 45 

folks. 

Our September meeting will be an Osh-

kosh recap at the AirZoo East Campus 
theater.  We will start with a special 

viewing of two Chapter member aircraft.  
Tim Popp got his RV-7 painted and you 

“need” to see it.  Andy Lincoln’s Rans 

S6S is about done and he’s hoping to 
have it taxiing, if not flying, by Sept 3.  

After we drool over the beautiful air-
planes, we will convene in the theater to 

share Oshkosh experiences.  Bring your 

favorite Oshkosh story.  See you 
Wednesday, Sept 3 at 7:00 PM. 

Fly Safe, 

Dave Hull 
President, EAA Chapter 221 

davhull@sbcglobal.net 

Next Meeting 

Wednesday, September 3rd, 2013 

77::0000  PPMM  
At the Airzoo 

AirVenture Recap & 

Airplanes on Display 

 
Tim & Liz Popp's RV-7 N963P 

 
Andy Lincoln's Rans S6S 

Map at www.EAA221.org 

Andy Millin 

EAA 221 Newsletter Editor & Webmaster 
amillin@sbcglobal.net 

Unless otherwise specified, our chapter meetings 
are the first Wednesday of the month at 7:00 p.m. 
at the Airzoo Flight Center Classroom on the 
west side of the Kalamazoo-Battle Creek Interna-
tional Airport. 

Classified Ads 

 

For Sale: 2012 Vans RV12.  100.0 hrs. with 
all service bulletins completed with a latest 
VANS aircraft Fabricated fuel tank installed.  
Also Vans lighting package, wheel Fairings 
and AUTO PILOT installed.  Based at AZO in 
SW Michigan.  Call Frank at 269 501 8047 

http://www.eaa221.org/
mailto:mdavhull@sbcglobal.net
http://www.eaa221.org/
mailto:amillin@sbcglobal.net
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Millin Velocity Wins 
Bronze Lindy at 
AirVenture 2014 

We are stunned and humbled.  What an 
honor.   

 

 

 

 

 

Andy Millin 

amillin@sbcglobal.net 

mailto:amillin@sbcglobal.net
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AirVenture Images 
by Daniel Flanagan 

Our EAA Chapter is luck to have Dan-

iel Flanagan.  Daniel is a fantastic 
photographer.  Daniel will be brining 

some of his photos from AirVenture to 
our next meeting.  For now, here is a 

sample of what he caught with his 
camera. 

 
Blackhawk at our Plainwell Meeting 

 
AirVenture Grounds 

 
3-ship T-6 sortie 

 
Aeroshell Aerobatic Team during one of 

their loop maneuvers 

 
15-ship T-28 sortie w/ B-25 photo ship in lead 

 
Pilot of "Gunfighter" P-51D Mustang talking to a WWII veteran before strapping him 

in for a ride 

 
USAF Thunderbirds 
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Crowd during afternoon air show 

 
Camp Mud (this is the "Sandbar Mitchell" 
camp just a few tents down from a small 

group of EAA 
221 chapter members) 

 
Otto the Helicopter during a night air 

show performance 

 
C-17 parked in Boeing Plaza 

 
Fairey Gannet - one of only ten or so training models built; privately owned, this is 
the only airworthy copy and came out of restoration a mere week before Osh14  

 
Light painting at Camp Scholler one night 

 



 

Chapter 221 

www.eaa221.org 

Supporting the recreational builder/flyer with technical, social, and political news to promote flying safety 

and enjoyment: 

 

President Dave Hull 323-2669 davhull@sbcglobal.net 

Vice President Bill Shearer 649-4957 FirstImageBill@Chartermi.net 

Treasurer Bob Aardema 372-1965 robert.aardema@wmich.edu 

Secretary Conrad Kraft 345-1926 mo75fa@yahoo.com 

Newsletter Editor Andy Millin 685-1643 amillin@sbcglobal.net 

 

Jim Butcher  375-5923 butcher43@att.net 

 

Bob Aardema 372-1965 robert.aardema@wmich.edu 

Terry Brokaw 279-7197 terrybrokaw@gmail.com 

 

John Amundson 731-5135 jamund1009@aol.com 

VOLUNTEER SAFETY PILOTS: 
Terry Brokaw (h) 279-7197  terrybrokaw@gmail.com 

Brian Eckstein (h) 624-6719  eckstein@net-link.net 

Carlos Fernandez (h) 353-5911  carlosf71@hotmail.com 

Barb Goodwin (h) 375-9399  b19977@chartermi.net 

(Available for Wings hours, BFRs and Flight Instruction) 

Charles Martell (h) 343-6972  cmartell@net-link.net 

Andy Millin (h) 685-1643 (w) 345-2564 amillin@sbcglobal.net 

Eric Schlanser (h) 637-3949   eschlanzer@yahoo.com 

  

Articles are solicited from all members.  Please contact Andy Millin at 345-2564 x201, or mail articles or 

news to amillin@sbcglobal.net 
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